BRIAN M QUIRK
Attorney st Law

August 17, 2006

Paul E. Brodeur, Investigator
Attomey General’s Office
Criminal Justice Bureau

33 Capitol Street

Concord, NH 03301-6397

RE: 2006 First Quarter Audit
Dear Paul:

I am in receipt of the fully executed reconciliation report for the period of April 1, 2006
through June 30, 2006. This confirms that all reports of sexual abuse of a minor by Church
personnel received by the Diocese of Manchester and forwarded to your office have been
reconciled for that period.

With respect to the reconciliation report for the period of January 1, 2006 through March
31, 2006, reports concernin report date of 3/8/06) and employees at Bishop Brady
High School (report date of 3/31/06) were not included on this form. The reconciliation report is
generated to ensure that all reports of sexual abuse of a minor by Church personnel that are
received by the Diocese of Manchester have been forwarded by the Diocese to the Attamey
General’s Office in accordance with the December 2002 agreement. As we discussed, the
reports concerning the empioyees of Bishop Brady High School did not relate to
sexual abuse of a minor. , those reports were not included on the reconciliation report.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Very truly yours,

=

BMQ:mdr

cc: Ann Lamey, Associate Attorney General
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